
 

2017-2018 – SRC Communication #13a 
Distributed: November 26, 2018 -- Superintendents 
 
 School Report Card – BrightBytes has delayed opening of the SRC verification and validation tool. 

The School Report Card (SRC) secure site validation tool will not open as previously communicated.  
BrightBytes reports that they are continuing to work through bug fixes and therefore the release schedule 
must be revisited.  KDE will share an updated schedule when available.  
 
Consider the webcast scheduled for 9:30 a.m. ET Wednesday, November 28 as tentative.  The webcast also 
will be revisited as we know more about the release schedule.  
 
School Report Card Contacts: 
Bright Bytes support contacts are: 
Email BrightBytes Support 
Call BrightBytes Support at (877) 433-4036 
 

For general School Report Card questions – Contact KDE by email. 
 
 

IMPORTANT 2017-2018 School Report Card Dates 
December 7: SRC Collector items (Community, Safety Precautionary Measures and Technology) must be 
complete 
December 21: District review period scheduled to end 
 
Prior communications and resources are available on the School Report Card Resource Page. 
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